

Student Government Association of Virginia Tech (SGA) 290 College Avenue
Squires Student Center, Suite 123 (0138)
Blacksburg, Virginia 24061
P: (540) 231-8631 | sga@vt.edu | www.sga.vt.edu

April 4, 2019

Members of University Council,

The Student Government Association is not in support of CUSP Resolution 2018-19.E to Discontinue Bachelor of Science Degree in Engineering Science and Mechanics. Of the students in ESM we have spoken to, there is an overwhelming desire to keep this major as a part of Virginia Tech. We don't find that there are significant technical and intellectual similarities between the listed engineering disciplines in the 5th whereas statement. Our representatives will be in attendance at the April 8th meeting and will be happy to discuss our problems with this resolution further.

Respectfully,

Sam Felber, SGA President

